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Weekly prayer requests from        
Central Plains Mennonite Conference 

Pray for your sister churches in   
Nebraska: Beemer, Bellwood,      
Bethesda, First Mennonite of       

Lincoln, Milford, Wood River, and 
the Omaha Chin Christian Church.  

Jed Riley (Sun) 

Kelly Newton (Tues) 

Jeff Oatman (Tues) 



What’s happening at Bellwood this week:  

Thursday, August 1st  - A.A. & Alanon - 7:30 pm 

Saturday, August 3rd - Men's Study Group - 8:00 am 
 

July 28, 2024 
 

Prelude:   Peg Burkey 
 

Announcements &  

Call to Worship:  Craig Bontrager  

 

Congregational Singing:  Worship Team 
 

Prayer:  Tara Stahl 
 

Special Music: The River 
 

Scripture:  Sarene Friedli 

   1 Kings 10:1-9 
 

Message:  Steve Griffin  

              “Solomon’s Wisdom” 
 

Closing Song: Doxology  

Please drop your offering in the box at the back of the church. 

WinShape 
Baby Mira 
The spread of God’s Kingdom among all nations 

Last Week:   Worship Attendance 73 /  Online 8 
 

38th Week Budget Report 

Budget Giving Summary  Last Week           Fiscal YTD  

Contributions   $6,165    

****Sunday Morning Schedule**** 
 

10:00 am - Worship in Person & on YouTube Stream 

Welcome to Bellwood Mennonite 
Church! Whether you are joining us    
on-site or online, we are so happy to 

have you worship with us today! 

How can we show a Jesus-looking God          

if we don’t read a Jesus-looking Bible?  

This is the last week of the water drive for the People's City Mission.                          
If you would like to donate water, please leave it in the back of the sanctuary and we 

will deliver it to the Mission. 

WinShape volunteer lunch today @ 12:30, at Milford Mennonite Church. 

Another year of Awana is fast approaching and we are in need of people who would be willing to help 

kids learn and recite there verses.  We meet most every Wednesday evening during the school year 

from 7:00-8:15 at the Grace Missionary Church. If you would be willing to help in this way please contact   

Sheila Eberspacher at 402-643-0395  for more information.  All ages are welcome.                                

It truly is a wonderful program for putting Gods word into kids hearts! 


